
The Norwell Beautification Committee, 
The Norwell Conservation Commission, and Norwell Farms 

are collaborating on plans to use the field  
at the east intersection of Circuit, Pleasant, and Forest Streets  

as a living memorial to Nancy Hemingway. 

Ms. Hemingway, Norwell’s longtime Conservation Agent,  
died in 2020 of breast cancer.  Join us in honoring her tireless efforts 

to preserve Norwell’s natural beauty and healthy environment.

Our plans for 2021:
•	 We are presently planting a series of cover 

crops to improve the soil
•	 This fall we will create a breast cancer 

memorial garden in the center of the field.

Our plans for 2022-23:
•	 a meadow of wildflowers
•	 a demonstration vegetable garden with 

educational programs
•	 handicap accessible walking paths and a 

meditation site

Join us in creating Norwell Community Gardens

HOW YOU CAN HELP:
•	 Follow our progress on the Norwell Beautification 

Facebook page.
•	 Find volunteer opportunities on the Town of 

Norwell Conservation Commission website.
•	 Donate to the Norwell Community Gardens Gift 

Fund:  c/o Norwell Beautification Committee, 
345 Main Street, Norwell, MA 02061
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